
Jo-Lynn is interested in joining the board because she believes that Nuclear is the best clean energy 
available.  She is passionate about the environment and improving our Carbon Footprint.  In the Nuclear 
Supply Chain we all have a role to play. 
 
The importance of a robust nuclear supply chain cannot be underestimated.  It must be inclusive.   The 
unique skills and requirements of small business can be elevated within the OCNI.  With Jo-Lynn’s 
extensive entrepreneurial and leadership experience she will provide guidance and direction, within the 
OCNI framework, to support the needs of our small business members.  
 
Jo-Lynn will bring to the board of directors unique supply chain expertise and a holistic approach 
developed from over 30 years of entrepreneurial leadership.  This will be invaluable in helping the board 
of directors to elevate the benefits that small business and the nuclear supply chain as a whole can 
contribute to the safe, in budget and on time delivery of high quality nuclear products. 

 


